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Preparing for FISH! for Schools at the 

Counselor Conference on February 23, 2022  

As shared in last month’s newsletter, 
New Mexico counselors will be 
introduced to the FISH! Philosophy for 
Schools at the upcoming statewide 
Counselor Conference, Feb. 23, 2022.   
 
The FISH! practices aren’t something 
extra to do. They’re about “who you 
are being” while you’re already doing 
what you’re doing. FISH! reduces time 
spent dealing with unproductive 
behaviors, so staff and students can 
focus on what they need to 
accomplish.  
 
Our February 23rd Counselor 
Conference kicks off with the FISH! 
Philosophy as a single session lasting 
approximately four hours. In order to 
get the most out of the training and be 
able to share it with others in your 
school, we encourage you to make 
plans now to attend the full FISH! 
session. Additionally, our speaker for 
the session, J. Lynn Jones, would like 
all attendees to watch the training 
video prior to February 23.  
 

The training video, which is 18 

minutes long, lays the foundation for 

the training J. Lynn will provide. To 

benefit most from the morning 

session, we strongly encourage 

everyone to view the video prior to 

attending. We will also be showing 

the video at the February 16 

monthly meeting.  

To access the video, click here or on 

the image below. It is important to 

note that while the training video may 

share some footage as the short video 

shared last month, it is not the same. 
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The New Mexico Association for Career and Technical Education 

(NMACTE) continues to host monthly socials! They take place the first 

Wednesday of each month at 4:30 p.m., which means the next social is 

March 2, 2022. After brief announcements, divisions break out to 

collaborate. There is a division specifically devoted to counselors, where the 

focus is on best practices in college and career advisement. Socials are 

open to anyone (teachers, administrators, counselors, etc.), regardless   if 

you are a NMACTE member. Please save the Zoom link below in your 

calendar!  

Join NMACTE Socials: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81659039380 
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NMSCA 

Wants to 

Hear from 

You! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The 2022 New Mexico 

State Legislative Session 

started on January 18 and 

NMSCA would like to 

hear from all counselors 

throughout the state. 

They want to know what 

your biggest advocacy 

concerns are for the 

coming year.  

 

Please complete this 

short survey and let your 

voice be heard!  

https://docs.google.com/f

orms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdf1vh

KsaGRRSRZ1dOAg8YSy

_PXqUfjAXoosQHaRNZf

RFyvvw/viewform 

 

Not a member of NMSCA 

yet and want to join? Go 

to: https://nmschoolcouns

elor.org/ 

 

 

 

What’s Happening with AP? 

supports dynamic professional development and can enhance student 

achievement. For questions, reach out to Melissa DeLaurentis at 

Melissa.DeLaurentis@state.nm.us or 575- 490-3512. 

 

Big Future Scholarships: College Board is offering students in the 

class of 2023 scholarship opportunities by completing steps to plan 

for college. Students who build a college list can win $500 or even a 

$40,000 scholarship. The earlier students develop their college list, the 

more chances they have at winning. Check out BigFuture Scholarships 

for details. 

 

AP Potential: When considering scheduling, recruitment, and 

registration  for AP courses, consider using College Board’s AP Potential 

tool – in addition to grades, student motivation, and teacher 

recommendations –  to increase equitable access. AP Potential uses 

score data to identify students who are ready for AP. It is accessible to 

school SAT coordinators, AP educators, and students who have taken 

any exam in the SAT suite. 

 

Free technical assistance is available! Contact Melissa DeLaurentis at 

Melissa.DeLaurentis@state.nm.us or 575-490-3512. 

 

 

 

Advanced Placement Spring Workshop 

Call for Presenters: We are now 

accepting proposals for engaging one-

hour professional learning presentations. 

Please complete the AP Spring Presenter 

Proposal by February 10, 2022. Your 

willingness to share best practices 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81659039380
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdf1vhKsaGRRSRZ1dOAg8YSy_PXqUfjAXoosQHaRNZfRFyvvw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdf1vhKsaGRRSRZ1dOAg8YSy_PXqUfjAXoosQHaRNZfRFyvvw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdf1vhKsaGRRSRZ1dOAg8YSy_PXqUfjAXoosQHaRNZfRFyvvw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdf1vhKsaGRRSRZ1dOAg8YSy_PXqUfjAXoosQHaRNZfRFyvvw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdf1vhKsaGRRSRZ1dOAg8YSy_PXqUfjAXoosQHaRNZfRFyvvw/viewform
https://nmschoolcounselor.org/
https://nmschoolcounselor.org/
mailto:Melissa.DeLaurentis@state.nm.us
mailto:Melissa.DeLaurentis@state.nm.us
https://bigfuture.collegeboard.org/pay-for-college/bigfuture-scholarships
https://bigfuture.collegeboard.org/pay-for-college/bigfuture-scholarships
https://apcentral.collegeboard.org/about-ap/launch-grow-ap-program/grow/ap-potential
https://apcentral.collegeboard.org/about-ap/launch-grow-ap-program/grow/ap-potential
https://appotential.collegeboard.org/app/welcome.do
mailto:Melissa.DeLaurentis@state.nm.us
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeyLOV2nZwe7XNb21IXaiE1VH1MAgOf6JqVSC4-PZoBXc1BjQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeyLOV2nZwe7XNb21IXaiE1VH1MAgOf6JqVSC4-PZoBXc1BjQ/viewform?usp=sf_link


  

   

 

 

 

  

Upcoming Events  
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Girls Who Code 

Summer Program 

 

Girls Who Code is 

inviting current high 

school students who 

identify as girls or non-

binary to apply for their 

free programs this 

summer! The two-week, 

introductory Summer 

Immersion Program (SIP) 

hosts current 9-11th 

graders in live, virtual 

classrooms led by 

industry-leading 

companies like EA, 

Pfizer, and ViacomCBS.  

Students will learn HTML, 

CSS, and JavaScript 

while getting an inside 

look into the tech 

industry. Meanwhile, 

their Self-Paced Program 

offers independent study 

and real-world projects 

for current 9-12th graders 

to earn beginner-level 

badges in HTML, CSS, 

and JavaScript for web 

development or an 

intermediate- level 

badge in Python for 

cybersecurity.  

 

Programs are available 

June 17-August 12, 2022. 

The early application 

deadline is February 16, 

2022, and regular-

decision 

applications are due 

March 18, 2022. 

 

Complete the application 
here. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

February 14, 2022 
 

• 9:00 a.m. – Eric Sheninger PLC – Join us for Eric’s second, and final, 

session. Learn More and Register - View First Session and Access Materials 
 

February 16, 2022 
 

• 3:00 p.m. – Counselor Community Monthly Meeting – Learn more about 

the upcoming conference, including how to access sessions. Learn More 
 

February 23, 2022 
 

• 7:45 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. – NM School Counselors’ Community Virtual 

Conference – Learn More and Register 

Learn More and Register 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001JS02jkwCtx3elZa5wbb98SSbhxs6iBSJk6snnn_BggsgFALGVNQCsicxz5fMSZQPponOG2cpx2lPMsZ8dxFlbo5SBxWPPCPUCbWNtdK0xHsQficmLWuUh7uNlerqvgKAN-NMBFUBKmkniwex_mJ-yNNlj6TD6TI0sL_aHeQSl_CKN9O-kWKM6fogsPhI-w1XoESpn7aKXLuVf81SU4ouBvlJ1Xz_VJgaf28TgLwvFokX2mAqLnVNVpdJDZ0fxLM2u_6nRPec1MZDRCo2JhrAbs_KJ5MswbKR1B6SN1jT_J9UzGkV-JWGGxOcCf8tKXq_5egSl0qjOaEStMHRXy-NBjWvtN8Hsbd4SacHJJ6T6BDGHGhmCYD3wRoP3_HIYMQzEGaJfxKPsNcRyffWIl6Qt-Q-ecHlSNYbPBQKXpHUuNJ9EwheEHDQ4BehlNnIvdxQakSshPUtrc7I1kMCUleGJbv01UDQRww2oZpZFUxQahw%3D%26c%3DjNhspG4LAr8JMiUoke7aQyupyYtfiD1P2lg16kYNfkkAsvNzoxcpcQ%3D%3D%26ch%3Dg_HUqjRi3lEd_nywFITZVY7DeRj60ylJEAvaFmcykA3wyw1WpFWKgw%3D%3D&data=04%7C01%7Cjaime.cherry%40state.nm.us%7Cc02a4553343149cf7aee08d9e25c0e8c%7C04aa6bf4d436426fbfa404b7a70e60ff%7C0%7C0%7C637789707332853260%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=hT51kV%2BTMCq67b%2FbKjNUtx0Vm2kVWhSBWVDgcxLHT34%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001JS02jkwCtx3elZa5wbb98SSbhxs6iBSJk6snnn_BggsgFALGVNQCsicxz5fMSZQPponOG2cpx2lPMsZ8dxFlbo5SBxWPPCPUCbWNtdK0xHsQficmLWuUh7uNlerqvgKAN-NMBFUBKmkniwex_mJ-yNNlj6TD6TI0sL_aHeQSl_CKN9O-kWKM6fogsPhI-w1XoESpn7aKXLuVf81SU4ouBvlJ1Xz_VJgaf28TgLwvFokX2mAqLnVNVpdJDZ0fxLM2u_6nRPec1MZDRCo2JhrAbs_KJ5MswbKR1B6SN1jT_J9UzGkV-JWGGxOcCf8tKXq_5egSl0qjOaEStMHRXy-NBjWvtN8Hsbd4SacHJJ6T6BDGHGhmCYD3wRoP3_HIYMQzEGaJfxKPsNcRyffWIl6Qt-Q-ecHlSNYbPBQKXpHUuNJ9EwheEHDQ4BehlNnIvdxQakSshPUtrc7I1kMCUleGJbv01UDQRww2oZpZFUxQahw%3D%26c%3DjNhspG4LAr8JMiUoke7aQyupyYtfiD1P2lg16kYNfkkAsvNzoxcpcQ%3D%3D%26ch%3Dg_HUqjRi3lEd_nywFITZVY7DeRj60ylJEAvaFmcykA3wyw1WpFWKgw%3D%3D&data=04%7C01%7Cjaime.cherry%40state.nm.us%7Cc02a4553343149cf7aee08d9e25c0e8c%7C04aa6bf4d436426fbfa404b7a70e60ff%7C0%7C0%7C637789707332853260%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=hT51kV%2BTMCq67b%2FbKjNUtx0Vm2kVWhSBWVDgcxLHT34%3D&reserved=0
https://survey.zohopublic.com/zs/nnCaL1
https://schoolcounselors-nm.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/12/Sheninger-Flyer.pdf
https://schoolcounselors-nm.com/plc-archives/
https://schoolcounselors-nm.com/event/nm-school-counselors-monthly-meeting-7/
https://schoolcounselors-nm.com/event/nm-school-counselors-monthly-meeting-7/
https://schoolcounselors-nm.com/2022-virtual-conference-2/
https://schoolcounselors-nm.com/2022-virtual-conference-2/
https://schoolcounselors-nm.com/2022-virtual-conference-2/


  

   

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2022 Prepárate Conference  

April 4-5, 2022 
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Register Today 

 

College Board is excited that this year’s Prepárate™: Educating Latinos for the 

Future of  America conference will be held in New York City, April 4–5! Don’t miss 

your chance to join your colleagues in person to discuss educational and college 

access best practices and strategies for Latino students. 

 

The conference highlights educator and access professionals' strategies for 

successful supports and outcomes for Latino students across the nation. The two-

day program is shaped by educators working predominantly with Latino students 

and is part of College Board’s commitment to educational excellence and equity 

for all students.  

 

Make sure to view the program, register before April 4, and join us in New York 

City! 

 

 

 

Contact Us 

 

NMPED College and Career Readiness Bureau 

Click Here to visit website 
 

 

 Director: Elaine Perea, PhD elaine.perea@state.nm.us 

 Education   

 Admin. For 

Counselors: 

Barbara Armijo  barbara.armijo@state.nm.us 

 

 

NS4ed/Pathway2Careers Staff 
 

Vice-President 

Professional Dev.: 
Dr. Luvon Hudson lhudson@ns4ed.com 

Education Program 

Specialist:    
Kelly Kennedy kelly@ns4ed.com 

 

NM School Counselors Community Resource Site  
 

 

 

 

 

January 

Winner! 

Congratulations to a 

counselor from 

Albuquerque Public 

Schools! 

The APS counselor was 

the January winner of a 

$50 Amazon gift 

certificate for posting on 

one or more of the 

Community 

Collaboration boards on 

the NM School 

Counselors’ Community 

resource website.  

Each Thursday, we will 

send out an email with 

a new Community 

Collaboration activity.  

Participate to be 

entered in the 

drawing! 

(Entries for the monthly 

drawing are limited to 

one per counselor per 

week. Only NM school 

counselors are eligible 

to win.) 

 

 

https://eventreg.collegeboard.org/event/179a7369-25d5-40b1-819e-06f7da5b251e/websitePage:8fc10d27-e71c-4e10-9908-3727e605f050?SFMC_cid=EM660072-&rid=46789758
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclick.e.collegeboard.org%2F%3Fqs%3D79ac1ad8d81394c17afa7e4a4555410594dc110c17667a66359afd9252b850eeb33d32fa619ec608ea376b4940125f944144b099a562905d926f756a7110f5b3&data=04%7C01%7Cbarbara.armijo%40state.nm.us%7Cfa7ee3a1aa994b6f7ad008d9db8f580d%7C04aa6bf4d436426fbfa404b7a70e60ff%7C0%7C0%7C637782230991378760%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=1lzeWIli%2FM1qv9PbNVzk1A6%2FseCr6aswkDsYkvla2hY%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclick.e.collegeboard.org%2F%3Fqs%3D79ac1ad8d81394c17afa7e4a4555410594dc110c17667a66359afd9252b850eeb33d32fa619ec608ea376b4940125f944144b099a562905d926f756a7110f5b3&data=04%7C01%7Cbarbara.armijo%40state.nm.us%7Cfa7ee3a1aa994b6f7ad008d9db8f580d%7C04aa6bf4d436426fbfa404b7a70e60ff%7C0%7C0%7C637782230991378760%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=1lzeWIli%2FM1qv9PbNVzk1A6%2FseCr6aswkDsYkvla2hY%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fclick.e.collegeboard.org%2F%3Fqs%3D79ac1ad8d81394c152fedbb9786b834291bdfd86437eccbffbda3b9c1e4784e99e480f9ab985795e1320527316de26fa686a96c19fd394b13053244f5c0c2a9b&data=04%7C01%7Cbarbara.armijo%40state.nm.us%7Cfa7ee3a1aa994b6f7ad008d9db8f580d%7C04aa6bf4d436426fbfa404b7a70e60ff%7C0%7C0%7C637782230991378760%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=aD6V3gC%2ByP5IFIQhGVExBKCYKKe1MmRt3UmwWAdqvgQ%3D&reserved=0
https://webnew.ped.state.nm.us/bureaus/college-career-readiness/
mailto:elaine.perea@state.nm.us
mailto:barbara.armijo@state.nm.us
mailto:lhudson@ns4ed.com
mailto:kelly@ns4ed.com
https://schoolcounselors-nm.com/
https://schoolcounselors-nm.com/
https://schoolcounselors-nm.com/

